
 

Enquiries: Amanda Swart / Nazley Lategan 

Contact number: 021 – 807 4629 / 021 – 807 6246 

Reference: Goods 

Date:  19 February 2019 

 

NOTICE: CANCELLATION OF BID INVITATION 
 

Notice is hereby given in terms of regulation 8 of the Preferential Procurement Regulations of 
2011 that formal written price quotation DIC0026792 – Supply & delivery of pr flb doors 2130h x 
1530w as cancelled on 18 February 2019 in terms of regulation 8 (4) (a) due to the fact that the 
validity has expired. 
 
Further enquiries may be directed to Mrs A Swart on telephone number (021) 807-4629 or via 
email to amanda.swart@drakenstein.gov.za  
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